
 

 

 

On behalf of the Georgia Association for Pupil 

Transportation (GAPT), I am excited to invite you to 

the 2025 GAPT Summer Conference & Trade Show, 

taking place June 15-19, 2025, at the Jekyll Island 

Convention Center in beautiful Jekyll Island, 

Georgia.  

 

This annual event brings together transportation 

professionals from across the state for an engaging 

and informative experience. Set against the stunning 

backdrop of Jekyll Island, this conference is not only a 

chance to expand your knowledge and skills but also an opportunity to connect 

with peers and industry leaders in a welcoming and collaborative environment. 

Attendees will have the opportunity to participate in professional development 

sessions, workshops, and networking events, as well as explore the latest 

innovations in student transportation at our extensive trade show.  

 

I look forward to seeing you there and working together to advance pupil 

transportation across Georgia. The registration is now open through March 14. 

Please click on the link to complete your registration!  

 

Stephanie Walker 

President 

GAPT 2025 

 

Click Here to Register 

 

Click Here to view the Tentative Agenda 

 

Click Here for Lodging Accommodations 

https://gapt.memberclicks.net/2025member
https://gapt.memberclicks.net/assets/2025SummerConference/GAPT%202025%20Agenda.pdf
https://gapt.memberclicks.net/assets/2025SummerConference/2025%20-%20Hotels%20for%20Summer%20Conference%20%20Trade%20Show.pdf

